
From: Tinsley, Steven <STINSLEY@broward.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 9:37 AM 
To: 'Matthew Davidson' <Matthew.Davidson@bangenergy.com> 
Cc: Kelleher, Kevin <KKELLEHER@broward.org>; Mcdonald, Sandy-Michael 
<SMMCDONALD@broward.org>; Kerr, Michael <MKERR@broward.org>; Siniawsky, Jeffrey 
<JSiniawsky@broward.org>; Mahoney, Lary <LMAHONEY@broward.org>; Mangan, Constance 
<CMANGAN@broward.org> 
Subject: Request for Information 

Good morning Mr. Davidson, 

Based on the Board discussion during the Proposal Ranking Special Meeting of the Broward County 
Board of County Commissioners on Wednesday October 21, 2020, please provide the following within 
seven (7) days: 

• Information regarding how you intend to deliver water to the development site. This information
should include a letter from the water provider, confirming/documenting the provider’s
commitment to provide water to the site.

• During the presentation, Bang Energy representatives stated that the current median annual
wage at Bang Energy is approximately $62,000. Vice Mayor Geller requested that information
documenting this number be provided. Please submit to us documentation detailing this figure
and how it was derived.

Please provide the above information by the close of business (5:00 PM) Tuesday November 3, 2020. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Regards, 

Steven Tinsley, PhD, MBA, CEcD, Economic Development Manager 
Office of Economic and Small Business Development 
115 S. Andrews Ave Room A680 | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
954.357.8075  Mobile: 954.548.0315   Fax: 954.357.7783 
www.broward.org/econdev  
Follow and Like Us: 
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